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Message  

Welcome to the latest edition of 

our newsletter.  

The academic year seems to be 

flying by and year 11 have only a 

few weeks left before they leave St 

Francis Xavier. They have been 

working hard for their GCSE  

exams and have been a truly  

delightful year group who will be 

missed greatly by the staff.  

Since the last newsletter our  

students have been  

involved in many activities includ-

ing a trip to Strasbourg, Duke of 

Edinburgh expeditions and a  

careers event. Key stage 4 greeted 

the local constabulary to learn 

about safety online .  

Over half term 43 students and 5 

staff are travelling to Lourdes. St 

Francis Xavier is one of the small-

est schoolôs in the Middlesbrough 

Diocese, yet we are sending more 

young people on Pilgrimage than 

any other school. Please remem-

ber all of these young people in 

your prayers as they live out the 

Christian mission of service to 

others.  

Next half term is always very busy 

and there will be a number of 

events to which parents will be 

invited. Please check the school 

website for details. 

Duke of Edinburgh  

The Bronze and Silver groups have both been out on their Practice  

Expeditions this half term. The Silver group were 

out for 3 days and had to camp 2 nights; one of 

which was exceptionally cold. The tents were iced 

up on the Sunday morning! The Bronze group 

walked for 2 days and had a nightôs camping.   

All the pupils are now prepared and ready for their 

qualifying expeditions at the beginning of July. 
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School reopens on Monday 6th June 
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